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Vaughn, Lorena

From: Vaughn, Alan 24 SEP 13 MISent: Friday, September 13, 2024 6:52 AM
To: Vaughn, Lorena tIr Jpj
Cc: Bernier, Roberto; Smalley, Bryant A REGION v
Subject: FW: SpaceX fine CWA-06-2024-1768 question

Lorena,

This is a comment on the SpaceX Public Notice. I just want to make sure we are both aware of them as we receive them,
so we can keep track of them.

Alan

From: Andrew Lindner <alindner942@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 3:46 PM
To: Vaughn, Alan <Vaughn.Alan@epa.gov>
Subject: SpaceX fine CWA-06-2024-1768 question

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when deciding whether to open
attachments or click on provided links.

Hi Alan,

Why is there regulation in place for release of clean water into a watery area?

The CWA states specifically about pollutants, and the discharge system is entirely clean water based.

Even with the wastewater definition according to 40 CFR parts 401-500, those are specific for water treatment plants,
water use from power facilities, and 40 CFR part 136 is for wastewater additives, not pure water release.

Was there tests done on the water deluge system that found pollutants?

Thanks in advance for your input.
-Andrew Lindner
734-883-9203

1


